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Dear Mr Elibank  
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 12 August 2010, in which you appear to be asking 
for information concerning the logos of MI5, MI6 and JTAC that appear on links 
you have provided to the Cabinet Office website.  Your request is being handled 
as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
It is not clear, from your e-mail, exactly what information you require from the 
Home Office. The reason for this is that the links you have provided fail to open 
and accordingly we are unable to see the examples you have given in your 
request.   
 
Furthermore you refer to these logos as being on our website; however the links 
you provided indicate that you are referencing the Cabinet Office website.  The 
Cabinet Office is a separate Government department for which the Home Office 
has no control or input into its website.   
 
To help us to deal with your request properly, I would be grateful if you could 
clarify it in light of my questions above.  
 
Once you provide this information, we will aim to send you a full response to your 
request within twenty working days.  If we do not receive clarification of your 
request within three months from the date of this letter, we will consider this 
request to be closed. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Martin Riddle  
Information Access Caseworker  
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